
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

INC. VILLAGE OF FLORAL PARK 

 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that, pursuant to Chapter 85 of the Code of the Incorporated 

Village of Floral Park, the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Floral Park, New 

York will hold a public hearing at Village Hall, One Floral Boulevard, Floral Park, New York on 

Tuesday, April 2, 2024 at 8:00 pm in relation to establishing a Franchise Agreement with Blu 

Taxi for a term of three (3) years and its related entity, Blu Worldwide Inc., for the solicitation of 

commercial business for the transportation of passengers for taxi service in Floral Park, New 

York. 

 

 A copy of Blu Taxi application is on file in the Office of the Village Clerk, One Floral 

Boulevard, Floral Park, New York and may be examined by any persons interested therein 

during business hours Monday through Friday, inclusive, except legal holidays, from 8:30 am to 

4:30 pm. 

 

 NOW TAKE NOTICE that all parties in interest and citizens will be given the 

opportunity to be heard at the aforesaid time and place. 

 

      BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

      VILLAGE OF FLORAL PARK 

      SUSAN E. WALSH 

      VILLAGE CLERK 

 

Dated: March 15, 2024 


